
Message from the Superintendent 
  
Welcome to the Clay Community Schools (CCS) Website.  I hope you find it 
useful and informative. 
  
I am very proud of CCS!  We are extremely blessed with dedicated employees 
who strive to provide an optimal learning environment for our students.  Our 
school corporation has received many curricular, co-curricular, and extra-
curricular awards and accolades.  Several of our schools have been named 
Indiana Four-Star Schools, and two of our schools, Jackson Township Elementary 
and Staunton Elementary, are National Blue Ribbon Schools.  Our band and 
many of our athletic programs have also done very well, with post-season 
championships and state titles. 
  
All of the elementary buildings have been renovated over the past several 
years.  Clay City Junior/Senior High School and Northview High School were 
recently renovated and received substantial additions to the 
buildings.  Additional special education classrooms, auxiliary gymnasiums, new 
band rooms, student collaboration centers, and many other improvements were 
included in the additions and renovations at both of these secondary 
schools.  North Clay Middle School, Clay City Junior/Senior High School, and 
Northview High School are 1:1 schools, and new Chromebooks were purchased 
for the students in these buildings. 
  
School safety is a top priority in CCS!  Each school building has enhanced safety 
features.  Armed school resource officers also work in our buildings.  All 
employees and students receive ALICE Training, which is an intensive and 
dynamic active intruder training program.  This training is reviewed each year, 
and regular drills are practiced at each school. 
  
Again, I am very proud of CCS.  I firmly believe you will find CCS to be a great 
place to learn and work! 


